

Friday 9th October 2020

Dear Parent/Carers,

Remote Learning Plan

As promised, I have attached our current plan for Remote Learning. We request that you familiarise yourselves with the plan. A copy of the plan can also be found on our school website, under the tab 'Remote Learning'.

In these uncertain times, schools are expected to have a contingency plan to provide remote learning, which would apply only if your child has to self-isolate or if their class or year group bubble is requested to self-isolate due to Coronavirus (COVID-19).

Every child has been given a remote learning exercise book to support them with recording their learning, should they have to self-isolate. Please keep this safely at home. This book should be brought into school when the children return from self-isolation. Class teachers will look through the learning completed when this returns to school and provide necessary feedback.

We have also set up dedicated class email addresses, as this will be our main vehicle for ongoing communication for remote learning. Teachers and parents will be able to message one another to share information and to offer support. You will also be asked to use the class email address to submit remote learning. Please note that these email addresses should only be used if your child is learning from home due to having to self-isolate because of Coronavirus (COVID-19). Any other communication must still be made via admin@templemoor.trafford.sch.uk.

We hope that our Templemoor families remain safe and well and that we do not have to use our remote learning plan. However, we want to reassure you that we are ready to operate in line with government guidance should we be required to do so and request that you support your child in this instance.

Best wishes,

Stuart Hodgson Headteacher

